
saturday, June 5, 2010 

Parks millage plan 
raises questions 

On May 10, 2010, at the Bed­
ford Township Board meeting 
there was a discussion about 
the Bedford Parks millage 
proposal. It was stated that the 
Park Commission has no bud­
get of its own. The township 
gives monies from the general 
fund to the Park Commission. 
The 2009-10 Township fund 
gave $143,360 to the Park Com­
mission for this year. This is 
to fund five working parks and 
one wannabe on Lewis Ave. 
I am told that the Lewis Ave. 
park is on the back burner. 
If the park millage passes, 

then Bedford Township would 
not have to budget money for 
the parks out of the general 
fund budget. 

In the March 27, 2010, Bed­
'ford Now issue it was said that 
if the parks millage passes it 
would bring in $175,000 per 
year. My question is if the 
$143,360 is working now out of 
our current budget, why do we 
have a proposal that will raise 
$175,000 or approximately 
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Letters welcome 
Letters on matters of public 
interest are welcome. Full 
name, address and telephone 
number are required. Anony­
mous letters and those without 
verifiable names and addresses 
will not be published. Letters 
are limited to 400 words and 
may be edited for brevity. Send 
letters to e-mail: info@bedford­
now.com; fax: (734) 850-2023, 
or mail: Olde Schoolhouse 
Commons, 8336 Monroe Rd., 
Room 119, Lambertville, MI 
48144. 

$31,000 (22 percent) more? 
At one time in Bedford 

Township the general fund 
paid for police, fire, mosquito 
spraying and parks. Now both 
police and fire departments 
have their own budget and 
there is no spraying for mos­
quitoes. If this millage passes 
what's next?? 
Frank Knoll 
Lambertville 


